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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Parker, Bruce <BJP@kskpa.com>
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 2:27 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Letter re Notice of Public Hearing for Big Top Liquor Building (1544 University Avenue 

West, Saint Paul, MN)
Attachments: DOCS-#158675-v1-

Letter_to_Steve_Magner_and_Legislative_Hearing_Officer_re_Big_Top_Liquor_Building.PD
F

Dear Legislative Hearing Officer: 
 
Please find attached our letter regarding the above referenced public hearing scheduled for April 13, 2021.  The 
property owner is proceeding to demolish the Big Top Liquor Building so we respectfully request that the 
hearing be postponed since it will be rendered moot once the building is demolished.  Please feel free to contact 
me if you have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Bruce 
 
Bruce J. Parker 
Kaplan, Strangis and Kaplan, P.A. 
730 Second Avenue South, Suite 1450 
Minneapolis, MN  55402-2475 
Direct: (612) 904-5607 
Cell: (612) 237-8607 
Fax: (612) 375-1143 
Email: bjp@kskpa.com 
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